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Mae Estyn yn croesawu gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg a 
Saesneg. Bydd gohebiaeth a dderbynnir yn y naill 

iaith neu’r llall yn cael yr un flaenoriaeth. 

Estyn welcomes correspondence in both English 
and Welsh. Correspondence received in either 
language will be given equal priority. 

Professor Elwen Evans 
Vice Chancellor 
University of Wales Trinity Saint David 
College Road  
Carmarthen 
SA31 3EP 

24 July 2024 

Dear Professor Evans 

Yr Athrofa Professional Learning Partnership: partnerships requiring enhanced 
engagement 

As you know, we have undertaken regular reviews of the progress the partnership has 
made since the core inspection. 

Outcome 

We are pleased to note that the partnership is judged to have made sufficient progress 
in respect of the recommendations of the core inspection. We will now remove the 
partnership from the list of providers requiring follow up. There will be no further Estyn 
engagement in relation to this inspection. 

We recognise the commitment made by the partnership, and by senior university 
leaders in working to meet the inspection recommendations and wish the partnership 
well in building on the progress already achieved.  

Yours sincerely 

Catherine Evans 
Assistant Director 

cc: Max White, Welsh Government 
Hayden Lewellyn, Chief Executive, Education Workforce Council 
Kathryn O’Loan, Director for Scotland, Wales and Northern Ireland, Quality 
Assurance Agency for Higher Education 
Simon Young, Assistant Dean, UWTSD 
Anna Brychan, Assistant Dean, UWTSD 

This letter is also available in Welsh.

https://www.estyn.llyw.cymru/arolygu/canlyniad-yr-ymgysylltu-manylach-partneriaeth-dysgu-proffesiynol-yr-athrofa-2024

